
 

Our community is truly “Paddling Together” at this time in the year—thank you to 

everyone for their work to get the year off to a great start.  I am very pleased, excited and 

grateful to be the Principal of Bayview.  I want to also acknowledge and raise my hands in 

appreciation to Mr. Bob Brooks.  Bob has been the Acting Vice-Principal since 

September.  Bob brings laughter, safety, acceptance and most of all creates a sense of 

belonging for both students and staff.  We thank you for everything Bob! 

December will look and feel very different than our previous years. With COVID 19 cases 
on the rise, Island Health shared a reminder on how we can help reduce the 
transmission: we must limit our social interactions to our immediate household; those who 
live alone must limit their social interactions to one or two people in their frequent bubble; 
the fewer people we see, the less chance of exposure; masks must be worn in all indoor 
public settings such as retail stores and restaurants. *Please note, B.C. schools are not 
considered public settings. Travel should be limited to essential travel only, which 
includes work within your region, medical appointments and hospital visits. Wash your 
hands often – an easy and effective way to prevent the spread.  Limit time in public 
places and only essential trips for things like groceries and medications. If you’re feeling 
sick at all, please stay home, self-isolate and visit BC Thrive Health or Island Health’s 
website to determine your next steps. Please continue to perform daily health checks and 
arrange for your child to stay home if they are sick. http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/
Documents/COVID_public_guidance/Daily-Health-Check-English.pdf  Also be sure to 
check out the YouTube ‘COVID 19 Questions form SD68 Answered by Dr S. Allison, 

https://youtu.be/_TgkaCt9ck0  

As we head towards the holiday break, I want to express a safe season’s greetings to all 

Bayview families! Stay safe, stay kind and be calm.                                                                             

Ms. Stephens, Principal 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

 Nov. 30—Dec. 4 

Sharing our Learning 

 Dec. 7—PAC Meeting 

6pm 

 Dec. 18– Last Day of 
School before Winter 

Break 

 Jan. 4—First Day of 

School, 2021 
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Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 

R.O.C.K.S.  

Recognition  

Our custodian, Danny, 

for the daily cleaning 

and sanitizing of 

Bayview Elementary 

School! 

December 

2020 

“SHARING OUR LEARNING” EVENT 

The “Sharing our Learning” event will take place over the week of 

November 30th—December 4th, 2020. This year, it will look a little 

different than in past years. As parents/guardians are not allowed in 

the school due to COVID-19, your child’s teacher will be sending 

home some of his/her work. This work is what your child has com-

pleted since the start of the school year. 

http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID_public_guidance/Daily-Health-Check-English.pdf
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID_public_guidance/Daily-Health-Check-English.pdf
https://youtu.be/_TgkaCt9ck0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mental wellness during COVID-19 

These are uncertain times.   Every week, almost every hour, we are 
changing and adapting our new reality. Below are some ideas about how 

to stay well in the face of constant change: 

 Daily structure – set up a routine in your house that provides 

predictable events.  Everyone does better when they know what to 
expect next. 

 Family meals – whenever possible, eat together and connect over 

food. 

 Limited media – set up times to hear the news, then disconnect from 

it. 

 Exercise – take a class off YouTube, try something new, return to 

what used to bring you joy. 

 Reach out – stay connected to family and friends while maintaining 

social distancing. 

 Go Outside – breathe the air and appreciate the environment. 

 Practice good sleep hygiene – keep to a regular sleep/wake 

schedule, limit screens before bed and take a relaxing shower or 
bath prior to sleep time. 

 Read books together. 

*Keep future focused and positive – this is our reality for now, but it will not 

be forever. 

 

 

 

 

HEAD LICE 

This is the time of year when head lice begins to 

show up. Head lice are a nuisance. They do not 

carry disease and are not a health risk. Staff have 

noticed that having head lice does affect students’ 

ability to concentrate on their work. Early detection 

and appropriate treatment will benefit your child 

and significantly limit the spread of head lice in our 

school. Please check your child’s hair weekly and, 

if you detect head lice, please notify the school and 

treat immediately. One of the keys is to comb out 

the hair every three days for two weeks after the 

initial treatment. If you need help, let us know. We 

can send materials home for you. 

DROP OFF & PICK-UP 

With an increased student population it is important 
that we all abide by some simple safety guidelines 

during morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up. 

Reminders: 

1. All vehicles should park prior to children en-

tering and exiting their vehicles. 

2. The school zone limit is 30km/hr. 

3. Vehicles should only park 
on the school side of View 
Street—not on the other 

side.  

4. Additional parking is avail-
able on Princess Street, 

behind the school. 

5. Parents/Guardians are to stay off of the 
school grounds. Please wait outside the 

fence for your child. 

BAYVIEW R.O.C.K.S.  

Everyone at Bayview participates in a school-wide 

approach to learning safe, responsible & respect-

ful behavior to ensure a safe, caring, and orderly 

school environment.  We are focusing on ‘doing 

the right thing’ – even when no one is watching. All 

staff describe, teach and practice, acknowledge, 

and reteach whenever needed.  

We are reviewing our school matrix and ‘Bayview 

R.O.C.K.S.’ (Respect, Ownership, Cooperation, 

Kindness, Safety) and reviewing using WITS 

(Walk Away, Ignore, Talk it Out, Seek Help) as a 

problem solving strategy. 

We thank you for your support and encour-

agement of your children to ‘do the right 

thing’ and for your interest and involvement 

in what is happening at Bayview. 

WET/COLD WEATHER REMINDER  

Bayview is located in a beautiful climate that permits out-
door recreation and activities year-round. In recognition of 
the benefits of physical activity during recess, days with 
light rain will be outside days. Please prepare your child for 
wet/cold weather with appropriate footwear and a suitable 
jacket. Parents should also provide a change of clothes for 
their child at school. Days with heavy rainfall or other se-
vere weather will be inside days. Colder days, students 

should have touques and gloves. 


